
To: Dobbs Ferry Planning Board 

From: Dobbs Ferry Tree Commission  

cc: Sarah Collins 

Date: 7-27-2022 

Re: Advice on tree removal

The Tree Commission recommends the removal of two trees located at 24 Eldredge Place 
which are marked #1 White Mulberry (Morus Alba) 12-18” DBH and #4 Norway Maple (Acer 
Platanoides) 12-18” DBH.   

The remaining trees will be vulnerable to the elements.  In order to prevent failure of the trees, 
they should be pruned back by a certified arborist or tree company.   

After thoughtful consideration, the Tree Commission does not advise removing all four proposed 
trees from the property.  According to the plans presented to the Planning Boad, we feel that the 
other trees are far enough away from the proposed wall.   


